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IN THIS ISSUE: 

Grade 7B—page 2 

Kitchen Renos—page 3 

Christmas Posters—page 4 

Gingerbread Houses—page 5 

Principal’s Message—page 6 

 

IMPORTANT DATES: 

Dec. 21—Jan. 3—CHRISTMAS BREAK 

Jan. 4—Classes Resume 

Jan. 31—NO SCHOOL 

Follow us on Facebook at: 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?

id=100085073262477 

Also on Instagram: canoracougars 

Check our website at: www.gssd.ca/

school/ccs 
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Mrs. Graas’s grade 7B’s created dioramas and stories to go along with each project and 

presented them to their classmates. 



3 

 

In an era where school cafeterias play a vital role in            

nourishing students and fostering a healthy learning         

environment, CCS is excited that the kitchen renovations                     

have commenced.  

A well-planned school cafeteria kitchen renovation is not just about updating the physical               

space; it’s about creating an environment that promotes nutrition, efficiency, and a positive     

atmosphere for students. This will be a beneficial impact to the overall well-being of our                   

students and the entire school community. 

Before Pictures Above 

Demolition Pictures Below 

Framing has 

begun and 

we are  

looking   

forward to 

the complet-

ed project! 

 

The cold and flu season is upon us. Help us control the spread around the school.  

Don’t share water bottles or any other personal items. 
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Wow it is hard to believe the Christmas Holidays are here already! By looking at the staff and 
students, everyone needs a little break to get refreshed for the New Year. Our winter activities 
are in full gear with the SRC leading the way with a Christmas challenge. The last week will be 
a whirlwind of activities culminating with our annual dinner on Wednesday, December 20th, 
the Alumni basketball game, and the popular SRC assembly for prizes in the afternoon. 

At this time I would like to send out a huge thank you to our SCC and all the donations from 
our community in support of our annual Christmas dinner. This year was a little different, in 
that we are preparing and eating at the Ukrainian Catholic Hall as our kitchen continues to be 
under renovation. We would also like to take this time to mention that our SCC and our school 
staff will be preparing a large community supper and raffle in the spring, along with a couple of 
other smaller events, to help pay for our kitchen upgrades. 

I also want to thank the teachers, our support staff, the SCC members, parent volunteers, and 
Crossroads Credit Union members for helping with organizing, planning, and cooking of the 
Christmas dinner. Also, a big thank you to the SRC as they will be putting on a spectacular 
event in the afternoon of the 20th that promises to be a lot of fun for the students. Until next 
year, I wish everyone a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  

Reminder that school starts up again on Thursday, January 4th in the new year. 

 

Kim Eiteneier, Principal CCS 


